
 

DPW672 Isaac Wave Drainage Project – September 2023 
Community Update 
 
The DPW672 Isaac Wave Project is a capital improvement project which includes various forms of construction throughout 
several neighborhoods in the city of New Orleans. The project spans across approximately 38-blocks with roadway 
restoration and subsurface utilities being addressed. 
 
Temporary inconveniences do tend to accompany infrastructure upgrades; and while disruptions and delays have been 
minimal on this project, we will continue to remain accountable for finding solutions for any issues holding up 
construction. Our goal is to complete this work with an improved quality of life for the community. Following is an update 
and path forward on completing this project spring 2024. 
 
 
What work is currently happening? 

• Crews are completing sewer line repairs in the 2800 – 3000 blocks of Fortin St.  
 

• Roadway restoration is underway on the 1100 Lyons St.  
 

• Drainage line crews have begun repairs from the 1800 through 2000 blocks of Palmer Ave. 

 
When will this project be completed? 

• This project is currently scheduled to be completed by Spring 2024. 
 
About the Project 
This $10.5M DPW672 Isaac Wave Drainage project began in April 2023. Project construction is being completed by 
Murphy Pipeline Construction, LLC. The scope of work varies from block to block but includes the following: 

 
• Repaving the asphalt roadway from curb-to-curb  
• Replacing damaged portions of concrete with new concrete  
• Patching the roadway with asphalt, repairing damaged sidewalks and driveway aprons  
• Installing ADA compliant curb ramps at intersections  
• Replacing/repairing damaged underground water, sewer and/or drainage line 

 
 
QUESTIONS:    Ajenavi Eziemefe, RoadworkNOLA, Outreach Specialist 

504-658-7623 or roadwork@nola.gov  
 

 
HOW TO STAY INFORMED  
Questions about this project may be directed to roadwork@nola.gov or to our RoadworkNOLA hotline 504.658.ROAD 
(7623) or sign up for RoadworkNOLA text alerts by texting ROADWORK to 77295, or go to ready.nola.gov/alerts to 
create a whole profile and select the “roadwork” alert list. 
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